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29/11/2019  09:51:412019/4666/P SUPC While in general support of the application, can these poles be attached to fences, walls, etc. This is to 

prevent any additional obstacles to be added to walkways. As a blind resident such obstacles add to the 

stressful nature of traversing Camden and represent potential hazards which can injure if installed on 

pavement space.
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